John Henry

From: John Henry

Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 2:20 AM

To: louis.uccellini@noaa.gov
Subject: Standing up for the truth

Dear Sir,

If what I have read is true, that you have stood up for the people in Alabama who reported the truth even though, as we all know, flew in the face of the most dishonest person to ever occupy the White House. Sir, it takes guts to stand up to a childish temper tantrum throwing president who appears unable to accept any responsibility for being honest and forthright. I am a man of science. My education is in Earth Science, specifically Geology and Geography. I believe 100% in the scientists at NOAA and of course other organs of government as well who work tirelessly to provide us with the environmental and other information that we need in day to day life. It's even more important when it's a matter of life and death so I salute you for your honor and courage to stand for truth and to stand for the honor when it comes to the men and women of the NOAA office in Alabama.

Best Regards, L. H. in Colorado